
 Stoller Middle School  
 
Club: Earth Advocates Club 
Day: Tuesday 
Time: 4:00 – 5:00 PM 
Dates: 9/24/19 – May of 2020 
Location: C7 
Fee: $20 (covers a t-shirt and snacks) 
 

Description: The Earth Advocates are a team of passionate students whose goal is to create and implement 
sustainable practices at Stoller, for their community, and at home. They speak on and educate their peers of 
the effects of global warming, climate change, & pollution on the environment. Earth Advocates learn life skills 
such as, gardening, recycling, and composting. Students participate and manage, fundraisers, a budget, public 
speaking, and community outreach opportunities. All while investigating current environmental issues globally 
& locally. 
 

Student Name: _______________________________________________________ 
Student ID#: __________________________ Grade: ________ 
Home Phone #: ______________________________________ 
Emergency Contact Name: _____________________________________________ 
Emergency Phone #: ___________________________________ 
 

Parent/Guardian Permission 
 

I give permission for my child ________________________________________________ 
to participate in Earth Advocates Club. I understand that there will be no supervision provided after 5:10 PM 
and that it is my responsibility to arrange for student pick up by 5:10 PM. 
 

Parent/Guardian Signature: ____________________________ Date: ___________ 
 

Amount Paid____________________  
_____ Paid Online 
_____ Paid by Check 
 

No Cash Accepted 
 
Online: Pay online at https://or-beaverton.intouchreceipting.com.  Complete registration form and turn in to 
the Main Office. 
 

Check: Make checks payable to Stoller Middle School and staple to the registration form.  Turn in registration 
form and check to the Main Office. 
 

Activity Bus: The Activity Bus is available for students on Tuesdays and Thursdays and leaves Stoller at 5:10 
PM. An Activity Bus Request form must be completed and turned in to the Main Office before a student can 
start riding the bus. All forms are available in the Main Office and on the Stoller website on the Clubs page, 
which is located under the Activities tab.  Please note that the Activity Bus does not begin service until 
October 22nd. 
 


